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Progress Report February 2023 

 

In February the Inquiry accepted the last submissions of evidence. We also made two 

announcements on the progress towards the publication of the final report in March 2023. 

All updates, announcements and recordings (including of hearings) can be found on our website: 

Independent Inquiry into the Street Trees Dispute | Sheffield City Council  

This is the final Inquiry monthly update. 

END 
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